
 
 
 
 
 

NORTH WALES POLICE NON-EMERGENCY 101 (English/Welsh) 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
PROPOSED PUBLIC SPACES PROTECTION ORDER (PSPO) 
THE DONKEY PATH – COLWYN BAY 
 
As a resident or business owner in the area you may be aware of issues of anti-social 
behaviour which surrounds the area known as the Donkey Path, Colwyn Bay.  
 
The problems reported are youths in groups behaving in a rowdy manner, causing 
serious nuisance and disturbance to residents, visitors and members of the public 
engaged in lawful activity in the area.  North Wales Police, Conwy County Borough 
Council are jointly seeking measures to address this behaviour for the benefit of residents 
and visitors in the area. 
 
In October 2014 the Anti-social Behaviour Crime and Policing Act 2014 was introduced.  
As part of this legislation comes the introduction of the Public Spaces Protection Order.  
This enables Local Authorities to impose prohibitions or requirements to specified areas 
to enable law abiding citizens to enjoy public areas without being affected by anti-social 
behaviour. 
 
The new PSPO will introduce prohibitions and will hopefully deter the behaviour and 
enable Officers from North Wales Police to deal more robustly with offenders at the time 
of occurrence.   
 
We are therefore contacting you as part of the required consultation process for the 
application for the enclosed proposed Public Spaces Protection Order for this area. 
 
 
 

 
      RESIDENT 

                   

Gofynnwch am / Please ask for: Rhian Owen / Linda Jones 

 01492 575177 /  01492 575956 

 01492 575204 

 rhian.owen@conwy.gov.uk / linda.jones2@conwy.gov.uk  
Ein Cyf / Our Ref: ASB/SR375934 
Eich Cyf / Your Ref:  
Dyddiad / Date: 25th July 2017 
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Ni ddylid cyflwyno dogfennau llys drwy ffacs     
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Conwy Diogelach / Safer Conwy 
Ymddygiad Gwrthgymdeithasol / Anti-social Behaviour  
Gwasanaeth Rheoleiddio a Thai / Regulatory & Housing Services  
Pennaeth Gwasanaeth/Head of Service – Peter Brown & Superintendent Sian Beck 
 

Swyddfa Dinesig, Ffordd Abergele, BAE COLWYN LL29 8AR 
Civic Offices, Abergele Road, COLWYN BAY LL29 8AR 
 

Gweithio gyda’n gilydd i wneud ein cymuned yn ddiogelach 
Working together to make our community safer 

mailto:rhian.owen@conwy.gov.uk
mailto:linda.jones2@conwy.gov.uk
http://www.conwy.gov.uk/
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The consultation period will be open for 28 days from the 26th July 2017, the closing date 
for representations will be 23rd August 2017.   
 
If you wish to object to the proposed Order you should please do so in writing, stating the 
reasons for your objection, by email to SaferConwy@conwy.gov.uk or by post to The 
Head of Regulatory and Housing Services, Conwy County Borough Council, Civic 
Offices, Abergele Road, Colwyn Bay, Conwy LL29 8AR. 
 
If you have any queries about the proposed Public Spaces Protection Order please do 
not hesitate to contact us on the details at the top of this letter. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
Rhian Owen & Linda Jones 
Anti-social Behaviour Team  

mailto:SaferConwy@conwy.gov.uk

